
First Canadian National Line Locating
Standard Launched

An Essential Part of Preventing Accidental

Damage to Underground Infrastructure

CALGARY, ALBERTA, CANADA, May 3,

2023 /EINPresswire.com/ -- The

Canadian Association of Pipeline and

Utility Locating Contractors (CAPULC) is

pleased to announce the completion

and launch of the Underground Facility

Locating and Marking Standard.

CAPULC is an industry association

representing companies that are

involved with locating buried facilities.

With approximately one hundred

members across the country, the

association endeavours to provide

leadership, promote safety, and enhance the value and reputation of the underground facility

locating industry in Canada. 

The standard creates a framework for locating underground infrastructure – an essential part of

The guidance in the

document will support

individuals working in the

industry across Canada to

do their work effectively and

safely.”

Jamie Andersen

protecting against accidental damage to existing buried

facilities, such as energy pipelines, water pipelines, and

power lines. In addition to the efficiencies gained from

standardization, a key benefit of the new standard is the

opportunity to streamline the process for onboarding new

talent in an industry which has faced labour shortages - a

challenge magnified by COVID-19.

With the support of Jiva Consulting (Jiva), the CAPULC

Board oversaw a year long process that involved rigorous

research and peer review, before releasing the standard for use. The document provides

guidance on the locating process for all types of buried infrastructure across Canada.  This work

is the culmination of many years of effort by CAPULC members and is the first document of its

kind in Canada – consolidating guidance at the national level.

http://www.einpresswire.com
https://capulc.ca/
https://capulc.ca/resources/Underground%20Facility%20Locating%20and%20Marking%20Standard%20Draft%20-%20PDF%20Version.pdf
https://capulc.ca/resources/Underground%20Facility%20Locating%20and%20Marking%20Standard%20Draft%20-%20PDF%20Version.pdf
https://jivaconsulting.com/


CAPULC Board President Jamie Andersen stated that without this document, it has been

increasingly difficult to bring standardization and develop talent in the industry, as the demand

for this essential service has grown.  

“We are excited to release this document.  With Jiva’s support we have been able to capture a

complex process in a way that provides clear guidance for individuals involved with locating

underground facilities,” Ms. Andersen said. “The guidance in the document will support

individuals working in the industry across Canada to do their work effectively and safely. Line

locating is an important part of maintaining our infrastructure and a viable career path.”

Jiva is an independent consulting and educational organization based in Calgary, (Alberta,

Canada) with significant experience in effective knowledge transfer, particularly for deeply

technical topics to support competency in the energy industry.
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